
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29th April 2025 

 

FAO Year 11 Parents/Carers 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Uniform during the Exam Season  

I am pleased to inform you that the Leavers’ Hoodies will be distributed tomorrow.  

 

Students have been told that they now have two uniform choices 

1. To wear full school uniform or 

2. To wear a shirt and tie with school trousers or a school skirt (with 40 denier tights) and 

hoody. There is no requirement for Year 11 to wear or bring a blazer to school. 

We have been very proud of the way in which Year 11 have set uniform standards for the rest 

of the school and we are confident that they will continue to do so. Students will be expected to 

continue to wear this uniform throughout the exam season until their final exam.  

 

Exam timetables 

Your child has a copy of their exam timetable but a reminder that you can also view it on MCAS.  

 

Getting in touch 

If you have any questions or queries about your child’s learning or revision then please contact 

their subject teacher. For pastoral matters, please contact Mrs. Godsell-Wright at 

tgodsell@boroughbridgehigh.com as Mrs. Bradford is not currently in school.  

For general queries or if you are unsure of a staff e-mail address then please get in touch at  

schooladmin@boroughbridgehigh.com and your e-mail will be forwarded to the relevant person.  

 

The exam season is now underway. We will continue to work hard with our young people to 

ensure that they secure the best possible outcomes. Your continued support as we reach this 

important time for our Year 11 students is much appreciated.  

 

Yours sincerely  

                                                  

Miss K. Stephenson            

Headteacher                   
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